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Special Temporary Authority

Dear Applicant:

This is in reference to the request filed April 19, 2017, on behalf of New York Public Radio
("NYPR"). NYPR requests special temporary authority ("STA") to operate station WNYC(AM)
during nighttime hours with the antenna system authorized in BP-20140106DLJ. NYPR states
that the station completed construction of the permit on June 9, 2014 and pursuant to Section
73.161 5(b)(6) WNYC(AM) began operating with the adjusted nighttime pattern and power not
exceeded that authorized in its license. NYPR states that by letter dated June 24, 2014, it notified
the Commission pursuant to 73.1615(c)(1) that it intended to continue operation of WNYC(AM)
as authorize in the permit beyond the 30-day period provided in the rule, in order to fully assess
the impact of the change in antenna pattern on its coverage of the market.

After the request was reviewed, NYPR was asked to provide additional information as to why the
station could not currently go back to operating with licensed facilities. NYPR responded to the
request and on May 6, 2017 WNYC(AM) resumed operation per its current license (BMML-
20131031 AHM). Thus, the STA request (BSTA-20 17041 9AID) is now dismissed as moot.

Sincerely,

4anarchuck

cc: Greg L. Masters, Esq. (via email only)


